
 

 

 

 

15th October 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers and our fellow peers  

Ashmole Primary School Council 

We are writing to you as the new school council of Ashmole Primary School. Let us 

introduce ourselves. 

                  Year 1                  Year 2  

          

           

         

                    Year 3                                                       Year 4  

                    

                       

           



 Year 5 

   

                               

We will be wearing a blue lanyard and badge to help you find us around the school. 

We were elected by our peers and hope to do a fantastic job in our new role as Ashmole 

Primary’s school council. We meet once a month to discuss ideas to make our school 

even better! We will have a pupil suggestion box and will listen to what pupils want. We 

have lots of amazing ideas and have already started putting things into place- watch 

this space!  

As a school we have also introduced our new school playground buddies, eco warriors 

and playtime/lunchtime monitors. You will be able to spot these pupils around the school 

if you need any help, as they will be wearing either a cap or a badge with their job title. 

We will listen to all of your ideas and work together to try and make as many positive 

changes as possible.  

We can’t wait to see all of our great ideas come to life!  

From  

Ashmole Primary School Council members  


